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Sent: 25 February 2015 18:42
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/02157/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 6:42 PM on 25 Feb 2015 from Dr john wass.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Muddle Barn Farm Colony Road Sibford Gower Banbury OX15 5RY 

	Proposal:
	Demolition of an existing dwelling and a range of large scale equestrian buildings and the erection of a replacement dwelling including associated works and landscaping 

	Case Officer:
	Aitchison Raffety (Planning Consultants) 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Dr john wass

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Holmby House Main Street, Sibford Ferris, Oxfordshire OX15 5RG



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I am writing about this application. I have to say that the existing house is rather unsightly and of an unsympathetic style with outbuildings which I believe have a significant negative visual impact. I believe the replacement design has been thoughtfully designed and would be constructed in local materials so I would like to support it.




